
                           Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War 
                                   Department of Kentucky 
                             Nelson-Garfield Memorial Camp #3

     Camp News Supplement April 13, 2000 by Martin Greene, Vice Commander 

     April Meeting– Wednesday April 26th at The Boone County Public Library in
     Florence, 7425 Hwy. 42  7:00pm-9:00pm. 

     News from our March meeting– Lestor Horwitz’s presentation on his book on
     Morgan “The Longest Raid of the Civil War” was excellent. We had about 60  
     People in attendance at the Kenton County Library. 

     Election and installation of new officers as follows 

     James Kiger, Camp Commander 
     Jeffrey Hampton, Sr. Vice Commander 
     Martin Greene, Jr. Vice Commander & Treasurer 
     Bernard O’Bryan, Secretary & Chaplin 
     Stephen Clifford, Camp Council 
     Lt. Col. Earl Nichols, Graves Registration Officer & Historian 
     Bryan Greene, Signals Officer 
     William Summe, Camp Guard 

     Memorial Day Monument inscription 

                            Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War 
                                        Department of Kentucky 
                               Nelson-Garfield Memorial Camp #3 
                                Dedicated this 29th of May, 2000 
                                                  
                                                  
                                                                                               
                                                  

                   To the cherished memory of the loved and lost, who have 
                   laid so costly a sacrifice upon the altar of freedom. With 
                   grateful thanks from the Republic they died to save. 
                                                  

 


